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Locum Rector: 

The Venerable Greg Ezzy 

Mobile 0412 660 742 
 

Associate Priest/Community: 

Rev’d Rosie Wynter 

Mobile: 0419 209 201  

Please feel free to contact me. 
 

Administration Centre: 

Office Manager: Anne Wareing 

38 Stuart Street 

Mullumbimby 

Phone: 6684 3552 

Email: office@byronanglicans.org.au 

Office hours: 9am – 4pm Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  

Facebook: Anglican Parish of Byron 

Website: www.byronanglicans.org.au 
 

Office Support: 

Sue Williams 

14 Kingsley Street  

Byron Bay 

Email: admin@byronanglicans.org.au 

Phone: 6685 6431 

Office Hours: Wednesday 9am-3pm 

Friday 9am-12.30pm. 
 

Readings for: 20 June 

One Service only 

9am All Souls 
 

1 Samuel 17:32-49 
Psalm 9:9-20 
2 Corinthians 6:1-13 
Mark 4:35-41 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Sunday 13th June 2021 
Third Sunday after  

Penetcost  

A Christian presence in the community, living by faith, 
known by love, sharing a voice of hope. 
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Acknowledgement of Country 
We, the Anglican Ministry of Byron, acknowledge 

the Bundjalung people, traditional custodians of this land. 
We pay tribute and respect to the elders of these nations and 

people, both past and present. We acknowledge their 
connection with and care for this country.  

 
 

All are welcome in Anglican Ministry Area of Byron 

 

From Archdeacon Greg 

TAKE A BOW, BYRON ANGLICANS 

The grace, acceptance, and celebration at the closing of the 

historic and much loved St. Oswalds, mirrored the good graces 

that Byron Anglicans have already exhibited, in so graciously 

engaging in the amalgamation of three much loved parishes. The 

loving care of one another in such a momentous event at Broken 

Head was palpable! 

In meetings with different groups and people last week, I began 

to get a feel for the extenuating circumstances in which the 

amalgamation is taking place. The odds have been all against 

you.  

no permanent Rector; 

three parish councils and ministry offices amalgamating;  

a roll over of Locums, all trying their best;  

a new Community Minister finding her feet in responding 

to different Ministry leaders;  

the preparing and selling of property and closing of 

churches;  

the enormous challenge to the carefully developed new 

Mission Action Plan, being exerted by the Diocesan 

decision to sell off significant property that was essential 

to our Mission Action Plan, in order to keep the Diocese 

solvent, in the face of abuse claims in the Redress system. 
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Week Commencing 14 June 2021 
 

TUESDAY   Mullumbimby Office 9am-4pm 

WEDNESDAY  Byron Bay Office 9am-4pm  

THURSDAY  Mullumbimby Office 9am-4pm 

FRIDAY   Byron Bay Office 9am-12.30pm 

SUNDAY 20 June One Service only 
    9am Bangalow  
    11am Parish Council Meeting 
 

Op Shop Opening Hours 

Bangalow  Monday, Tuesday & Thursday: 10am-2pm 

   Saturday: 9.30am-12.30pm. 

Byron Bay Tuesday—Friday 9.30am-1.30pm 

   Saturday 9.30am –12.30pm 

Mullumbimby  Monday-Friday 9.30am-3.30pm 

   Saturday 9am-12pm. 

Wardens Patricia Ellis (Rector’s Warden), Ian White, Laura East. 

Bulletin News Items 

For inclusion in the weekly bulletin please forward to Sue 

Williams by Wednesday morning by 12 noon.  Sue Williams Phone 

66856431 Email: admin@byronanglicans.org.au 

Mission of the Month 

Anglican Flood Relief through the Diocese of Grafton. This is a  

worthwhile and much needed charity in our region. 

Please consider giving generously. 
 

A sheet has been prepared for those requesting prayers and are 

inside the Churches for your use.  Please fill in and give to Sue 

Williams.  
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Parish Prayer Request: 

Mission Mission to Seafarers,  

National Executive Officer The 

Rev’d Canon Garry Dodd. 

Diocese of Grafton Senior  

Leadership Team Bishop The 

Right Rev’d Dr Murray Harvey 

Archdeacon Tiffany Sparks 

Dean The Rev’d. Dr Greg Jenks  

 

The Diocese of Melbourne Archbishop Philip Freier & Joy,                                   

Bishop Genieve Blackwell & John, Bishop Paul Barker, Bish-

op Bradley Billings & Karen., Clergy & Laity. 

The Parish of Lower Macleay  

The Rev’d Katie Peken, The Rev’d Bain & Donna.  

LLM Walter. 

 

Prayer Request Judith, Hilary and Paul, Steve & Jenny, 

Tony, Fr Gary & Robyn Priest, Lorretta, Chris, Donna, 

David Williams, Margaret & Family, Matthew.  

 

For the work of the 

Community Centres and 

their work with the 

homeless. 

The Liberation Larder, 

The Mullumbimby & 

District Neighbourhood 

Centre, for the Ministry 

of Anglicare, 

for the Ministry of 

Byron Bay & 

Mullumbimby 

Christian Education. 

 
 
 
 
 

Image by StockSnap from Pixabay 

 

3 

Wow! How good are Byron Anglicans in their resilience, their 

resisting of disillusionment, and in attempting to address the 

visible cracks arising in the process, that have the potential to 

send us way off the rails, even into being a parish in palliative 

care! 

So in this season of Pentecost, the Holy Spirit in us and with us, 

I want to appeal to every member of our Parish, to seek that 

renewing powerful love of God, without which we will be 

extremely challenged to bring about the vision of this parish: 

To be a Christian Presence in the Community, Living by 

Faith, Known by Love and Sharing a Voice of Hope. 

Please phone me for a chat, to share your hopes and questions 

as we set sail together. 

Parish News  

Rev Sandra Farewell Thank you all for supporting the farewell 

for Rev Sandra at my home on 29 May and for all the ‘goodies’ 

especially Rosie’s cake! I have a pair of ladies sunglasses that 

were left behind so please contact me if they are yours. –  

Patricia. 
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St Oswald’s Thanksgiving Service 

Thank you to everyone involved in making this service a heartfelt 

tribute to our St Oswald’s church and Community. 

 

Parish Roll Update 

We would like to update our Parish Roll.  There are forms in your 

bulletin today and at the churches.  Please complete and return to 

the Office Manager. 

Rosters In each of our centres there are forms for you to put 

your name down for reading, prayers, welcoming/COVID help & 

morning tea. These are important roles in the running of the 

centres each Sunday. Please take the time to prayerfully 

consider if you can help and put your name down maybe in 

a centre you don’t normally visit. 
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Community Outreach within our Parish  

Feeding the Community Donations of non-perishable food 

items e.g. Baked Beans, tinned fish, tinned spaghetti, pasta, 

rice, biscuits etc. can now be left at the churches for collection. 
 

Diary Dates 

Sunday Service 20 June 

ONLY ONE SERVICE IN THE PARISH  

9am All Souls Bangalow 
 

20 June 11am All Soul’s Hall Bangalow 

Parish Council Meeting 
 

Bishop’s Visit Combined Service 

Sunday 27 June 9am All Soul’s Bangalow 
 

You will be able to register using the QR Code or by  

giving your details on the day.  

 

18 June Faithfulness in Service  

Ballina Parish Hall 24 Burnett St Ballina 10am. 

Once you have completed this training please forward a copy of 

your certificate to the Office Manager at: 

office@byronanglicans.org.au. 
 

19 June Third Order of the Society of St Francis Meeting 

All Soul’s Bangalow 10am - 2pm.  Eucharist 10.30am. 

All welcome. 
 

26 June 10am-3pm Quiet Day 

Alstonville Anglicans have invited those 

interested to attend a Quiet Day. Saturday 26 

June  10am-3pm. 6 The Avenue Alstonville. 

The quiet day will be led by Kelly Tancred and 

the theme is ‘Love as energy’ in the spirit 

of Teilhard. 

 


